
Reggie
Cheatham/DC/USEPA/US

09/28/2005 11:13 AM

To
Vincia Holloman/DC/USEPA/US, Kimberlie
Orr/DC/USEPA/US, Lisa Doucet/DC/USEPA/US

cc

bcc

Subject Fw: RFR 04019A

Related correspondence........do not post until we discuss.

Reggie Cheatham, Director
Quality Staff
Office of Environmental Information
202/564-7713
202/565-2441 (fax)
cheatham.reggie@epa.gov 
----- Forwarded by Reggie Cheatham/DC/USEPA/US on 09/28/05 11:12 AM -----
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"Shaub, Walter" 
<WShaub@USChamber.com 
> 

09/28/05 10:31 AM 

To Reggie Cheatham/DC/USEPA/US@EPA 

cc 

Subject re: RFR 04019A 

Dear Mr. Cheatham: 

Relevant to the Chamber’s Request for Reconsideration (RFR 04019A) I call your attention to a 
forthcoming manuscript “Improving Data Quality for Environmental Fate Models: A Least Squares 
Adjustment Procedure for Harmonizing Physicochemical Properties of Organic Compounds” 
which will shortly be published in the journal, Environmental Science & Technology . The authors (Urs 
Schenker, Matthew Macleod, Martin Scheringer, and Konrad Hungerbuhler) are all located in the Safety 
and Environmental Technology Group, Swiss Federal Institute of Technology, ETH Honggerberg, 
CH-8093, Zurich, Switzerland. The corresponding author from whom EPA can obtain a copy of this 
scientific paper is: Martin Scheringer and his email address is:  scheringer@chem.ethz.ch 

Best regards, 

Walter Shaub 

Walter M. Shaub, Ph.D. 
Senior Science Advisor 
Environment, Technology & Regulatory Affairs 
U.S. Chamber of Commerce 
1615 H Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20062-2000 

Tel: 202 463-5837 
Fax: 202 887-3445 
E-mail: wshaub@uschamber.com 
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